
From: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 26 Oct 2021 03:47:21
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: BDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/21/04874
Attachments: 

-----Original Message----- From: Planning Contributions Mailbox Sent: 26 October 2021 14:40 To: BMSDC Planning 
Area Team Green Subject: RE: BDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/21/04874 Good afternoon, As this falls below 
the thresholds for response by Neil McManus for County infrastructure needs, there will be no response to this 
consultation. Other SCC services may have their own input if consulted directly however. Regards Adrian Adrian Buxton 
Planning Obligations Support Officer Growth, Highways and Infrastructure Directorate Planning Section Suffolk County 
Council B1 F5 D108 Endeavour House 8 Russell Road Ipswich IP1 2BX   01473 264178 -----Original Message----- 
From: planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk Sent: 26 October 2021 13:39 To: Planning Contributions Mailbox 
Subject: BDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/21/04874 Please find attached planning consultation request letter 
relating to planning application - DC/21/04874 - 18 - 20 Church Field Road, Chilton Industrial Estate, Chilton, Suffolk 
CO10 2YA Kind Regards Planning Support Team Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in 
accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to minimize any security risks. The information 
contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of 
the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender 
immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this email 
that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be 
understood as neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council. Babergh 
District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are 
providing. As required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only 
shared for those purposes or where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your 
personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. 
Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data 
Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or information you have requested. For more information on 
how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website. 


